
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

July 15, 2019 

The California Department of Insurance (CDI) issued a notice on July 11 regarding the 
changes to their online services. Their licensing and education provider services will be 
moving to Sircon, powered by Vertafore, and will be launching a new Check License 
Application Status Service (CLASS). The transition will take place on Monday, August 
19, 2019.  
 
The CDI’s current online services such as Fast Licensing Application Service (FLASH), 
license renewal service, and Education Providers Online Programs (EPOP) will no longer 
be available after 3:00 p.m. on August 8th in order to allow time for the CDI to transfer the 
data from their current online services to Sircon. 
 
The notices contain information on the following enhancements: 
 
Licensing 
 

 Improved license application and license renewals for individuals and business 
entities 

 Improved license records and notifications 

 Ability to submit background statements online 

 Enable applicants to check status of application and ability to attach required 
documents 

 
Education Provider 
 

 Faster online options to submit course applications, renewals, completions and 
offerings 

 Ability to upload multiple course offerings 

 Input and modify course schedules and course status 
 
Please note that the CDI will continue to accept paper license renewals, business entity 
endorsements/terminations, and course approval applications. 
 
For more information on the services that will be available, fee information, and roll-out 
period, please view the notices by clicking on the links below: 
 
Licensing Services 
 
Continuing Education Provider Service 
 

https://www.insurance.ca.gov/0200-industry/0120-notices/upload/Industry-CDI_is_Moving_to_Sircon_powered_by_Vertafore.pdf
https://www.insurance.ca.gov/0200-industry/0120-notices/upload/Industry-CDI_is_Moving_to_Sircon_powered_by_Vertafore.pdf
https://www.insurance.ca.gov/0200-industry/0120-notices/upload/Education_Provider-CDI_is_Moving_to_Sircon-s_Enhanced_Online_Services.pdf
https://www.insurance.ca.gov/0200-industry/0120-notices/upload/Education_Provider-CDI_is_Moving_to_Sircon-s_Enhanced_Online_Services.pdf


Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Pat McAuley 
Senior Vice President, Education and Compliance 
Surplus Line Association of California 

 


